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Attn: James Mullauer July 28, 2011 
USNRC, Region III 
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Re: NRC license 24-18968-01 

Dear James: 

In accordance with NRC regulation 35.14 (b), this is a notification that we would like to 
amend License No. 24-18968-01 in order to remove Authorized Users from the license: 

The following authorized users have permanently discontinued performance of their 
duties under the license 

Dr. Keith Kastelic, M.D. 

Dr. Robert Steiner, M.D. 

Dr. Andrea K. Moyer, M.D. 

Please direct questions to Richard A. Keys, M.A., 636-248-0353, should you need further 
information regarding this amendment for NRC License No. 24-18968-01. 

Sincerely, 

Jill M. Skyles 
Vice President 
Barnes Jewish St. Peters Hospital 
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